Communication from Public

Name: Joanne P. Martin
Date Submitted: 01/28/2020 08:09 AM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am in favor of this ordinance- it is ESSENTIAL, above all, for
the safety of our neighborhood.



Communication from Public

Name: nicolas chartier
Date Submitted: 01/28/2020 11:57 AM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: i live on lake hollywood estates and i support the ordinance.
traffic's becoming a big issue and dangerous.



Communication from Public

Name: Brenda N. Hesse
Date Submitted: 01/28/2020 09:49 AM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: 1 wholeheartedly support the Council's proposal to ban overweight
vehicles from entering the Lake Hollywood Estates area. The
current scenario is dangerous, stressful and it is amazing that a
tragic accident has not occurred. Please move forward with this
first step in protecting the citizens of our neighborhood and others.
Sincerely, Brenda N. Hesse
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Communication from Public

Sheila Irani
01/28/2020 04:30 PM

17-1115

I am in complete favor of this motion to restrict tour bus routes
and not allow them on substandard streets. The streets surrounding
Lake Hollywood and the Hollywood Sign and surrounding
neighborhoods must be included in the list of streets that will be
restricted to not allowing tour vans. LADOT should not allow tour
buses larger than a minivan of maximum 8 passengers up any
streets in the Hills, especially sub standard streets. The tour vans
that have inundated our residential area due to the Hollywood
Sign attraction rarely obey traffic laws - double parking, making
illegal U turns, not stopping smoking by passengers and drivers in
high fire severity zones, and stopping intermittently along the road
to point out sights with no concern to the traffic behind them,
causing congestions and accidents. They do this because there is
rarely any enforcement by LAPD in the Hills. Vehicles must have
all safety, original equipment such as seat belts, windows and
roof, ie. No chop tops. All vehicle should be notified by GPS
Mapping/Directional apps that the Hills are a NO SMOKING area
throughout LA by color coding the hills in a light red and placing
the words NO SMOKING overlaid upon them. Smoking in the
hills by tourists have caused at least two fires in the Lake
Hollywood area. LAPD, LADOT and RAP Park Rangers should
be allowed to enforce the rules for complete enforcement of this
motion.



